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January, 6, 2023

Tillamook PUD
1115 Pacific Avenue
P.O. Box 433
Tillamook, OR 97141-0433

Dear Members of the Tillamook PUD Board of Directors;

Neah-Kah-Nie High School would like to thank you for your generous donation of $500.
We appreciate your support and wanted to let you know that the funds will be directed to our 
Family Resource Center.  

We feel so fortunate to have partners like you!

I would also like to acknowledge your Customer Assistance Program, all of the PUD customer 
contributions and staff contributions that have enabled us to support our families in need.

Your people and your work are inspirational to us! 

Sincerely,

Dr. Heidi Buckmaster
Principal, Neah-Kah-Nie High School


